
OPTION 2: For businesses that are not part of the mining supply sector
Your Letterhead or Name and Address Here


Attention: Mr. Alan Coutts, CEO
Noront Resources, Inc.
Toronto, ON

Dear Mr. Coutts:

I am very pleased to offer my support for locating the Noront Ferrochrome facility in Timmins. This would be an exciting and positive development for our community.

Timmins has been a mining community for more than a century. We are built over, around and in between mines and mining facilities, and we embrace new developments in this sector. (Share a positive experience your own business has had here in Timmins; if you can compare it favorably to other locations in which you’ve had experience, you may wish to add info around that.)

On behalf of my firm, I hope you will consider the City of Timmins’ proposal seriously. I have no doubt that the community at large will welcome you and provide any support you need to ensure that the Noront facility is a success. 
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Signature
Name, Title


